
                     POLICE BLOTTER REPORT                                                                          

                                     September 13, to September 19, 2020 

               During this period the Sierra Madre Police Department responded 

    to 206 calls for service.  

 

Stolen Vehicle 

A resident in the 300 block of E. Sierra Madre Bl. was notified by a neighbor 

on 9/16/20 at 5:00PM that his truck may have been stolen.  The trucks owner 

stated that he last saw his truck earlier at 3:45PM and that the truck has a sign 

mounted on it advertising his business.  On 9/17/20 the investigating officer 

was contacted by the owner stating that he was contacted by a resident in the 

City of Los Angeles, that the truck was blocking his driveway.  The owner is in 

the process of retrieving the truck. 

Case to Detectives 

 


